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Hi girls!
	I can't believe it's been 5 weeks since we've been in our lovely classroom. Hopefully it won't be long until we're back to normal. In the meantime, I hope you're helping out plenty at home and keeping safe. I was delighted to see girls posting on the website and it has kept my spirits up. I love seeing the updates and they always put a big smile on my face. 
	I hope the work has been going ok with everyone. Just give it a go and try your best. Don't be worrying if you don't get it all covered! It's important that you are correcting the work that you have done to progress your learning. This week I'm starting something new. I want everyone to email me, at least once a week (more if you like), to check-in. 
	I am going to highlight some activities this week in red. This means that I would love to see evidence of this particular piece of work to my email address. If it’s a writing task you can type it and send it in or you can write it on your copy page and then take a photo of it and upload it as an attachment (you may need some adult help for this). Other ways I might get you to send in evidence might be through a recording or taking a photograph of your work. Some other optional things you might want to tell me about could be:
- How you're feeling and what you're doing to keep busy.
- A piece of work you really liked or something you found challenging.
- A question you might have.
- Something new you've started these past few weeks.
- A piece of art work or your free writing.
	I can't wait to hear from you all! I will reply to all the emails during school hours (9.00am -2.30pm). Make sure that when you are writing a new message that you state your name and subject in the subject box, for example, type: ‘Mary Brown Exploratory writing’, when you are messaging me, please. My email is GCampbell@scoilchaitrionasns.ie
	One of the things I would like you to do is to watch the School Hub on RTE each day, as I may be asking you to do activities based on these programmes. If you have missed one you can access it through RTE player app. (You may need to ask a parent for help). It’s on at 11a.m. each day. 
	Keep positive, keep safe and keep washing those hands! Missing you all lots and thinking of you all the way up here in Donegal!

Ms. Campbell  
